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ISSUE: PUBLIC CHARGE, IMMIGRATION, WOMEN'S HEALTH, CHILDREN'S HEALTH, HUNGER 

New York - State Senator Liz Krueger today released a letter to Department of Homeland

Security Secretary Kirstjen M. Neilsen, opposing the proposed rule changes regarding "public

charge." The letter is available to download from this page, and can be viewed below.
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